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From the Principal’s desk …. 

This year has been filled with many memorable 
moments at our school, and I hope you enjoy this 
edition of the school newsletter which highlights some 
of the special events that have showcased the 
incredible talents of our students, both collectively and 
individually. 

I’d like to take this opportunity to sincerely thank our 
families and community partners for the invaluable 
support you’ve provided throughout the year. Your 
contributions make a significant difference, and we 
deeply appreciate everything you do for our school 
community. 

A heartfelt thank you also goes to our wonderful 
Carson Street staff. Your dedication, professionalism, 
and enthusiasm ensure our students have the 
opportunity to shine every single day. 

In closing, on behalf of all the staff and students at 
Carson Street, I wish you a safe, restful, and joyful 
summer holiday break. 

Kind regards, 

Ros Hamling, 

Principal 
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From Christa, Chaplain... 

C A R S O N   S T R E E T  stands for: 

We are close to the end of 2024 and once again I am so 
thankful for the opportunities that I have had during this 
year. To play a small part in supporting our school 
community, to make a difference in the lives of our 
students is something I am always thankful for because 
we are all involved in Carson Street for that one reason, 
and that is to invest in the lives of our students.    
I wish you all a blessed Christmas season and wonderful 
break.  Make memories and enjoy the precious time with 
your loved ones.   

Warm Regards, 
Christa,  
Chaplain 

P&C News . . . 

A very big thank you to all of our families and community partners 
for a wonderful 2024. We have enjoyed numerous activities and 
events this year and are getting closer to reaching our goal of being 
able to purchase new playground equipment. Every dollar helps us 
get closer to helping our Carson Street students.  

 

2025 is already looking to be another big year for the P&C, with lots 
of events on the calendar. Until then, we would like to wish all our 
families a joyful Christmas and holiday season. Stay safe and 
healthy. Let’s bring on 2025! 

We help our students have a Say. 
We teach our students to use a communication 
device to Talk. 
We Respond to our student’s needs. 
We give students opportunity to Explore. 
We Embrace each student and their uniqueness. 
We use every moment as a Teaching opportunity 

We Care deeply for our students. 
We Accept each child’s individuality. 
We Recognise small successes. 
We help every child Shine. 
We support our student’s Overcoming adversity. 
We Navigate our students through challenges 

Conductive Education Charity of  WA 

DESPERATELY NEEDS YOU! 
 
CECWA would like to invite all Parents, Carers and interested parties to join the CECWA Committee. We      
desperately require a treasurer, secretary and more people to boost our charity’s numbers. CECWA requires 
minimum numbers to remain active. Currently we are at risk of folding. We meet six times a year for one hour.   
 

What is the Conductive Education Charity of WA (CECWA)? 

 
The purpose of the Conductive Education Charity of Western Australia (CECWA) is to support Conductive           
Education (CE) programs run by the Department of Education in Western Australia through raising public,     
corporate and political awareness, raising funds to provide both additional equipment and training of specialist 
staff (Conductors) and seeking grants from different sources, to fund various projects e.g. funding the setting up 
of a high school CE program. 
We look forward to welcoming more families to this wonderful charity. 

For further information please contact: Dallas.bird@education.wa.edu.au 
 
Warm Regards, The CECWA Committee 

mailto:Dallas.bird@education.wa.edu.au
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Rainbow Way Concert … 
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Year in Review ... 
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What’s on . . . what’s coming up . . .  

Monday 9 –Wednesday 11 December  Santa’s Grotto 

Thursday 12 December Last day of Term 4 for students. 

Friday 13 December Staff Development Day. No Students. 

Wednesday 5 February 2025 First day of Term 1, 2025 for students. 

Monday 3 March Labour Day public holiday.  

Friday 11 April Last day of Term 1, 2025. 

4 December Russell Red Gum 
5 December Jaxon  REACH 
11 December Adrien Red Gum 
13 December Chloe Yellow Gum 
16 December Harry Green Gum 
19 December Bayan Rose Gum 
20 December Ashvik Jacaranda 
24 December Mary Green Gum 
26 December Syahin Orange Gum 
30 December Trey Jacaranda 
14 January Musa Red Gum 
15 January Mackenzie Green Gum 

21 January Christopher Myrtle 
24 January Sarvin Jacaranda 
25 January Khalil Myrtle 
27 January Jasper Green Gum 
30 January Holly Myrtle 
31 January Brooklyn Jarrah 
 
 
 

School Holiday boredom busters! 

There are a lot of free and accessible activities avail-
able across Perth these school holidays. Check out 
the websites below and have a wonderful summer 
holidays. 

 

https://www.wheelsforhope.org.au/5-best-wheelchair-
accessible-activities-for-kids-in-perth/ 

 

https://www.wheelsforhope.org.au/cheap-and-
cheerful-wheelchair-friendly-activities-in-perth/ 

 

https://buggybuddys.com.au/ 

 

https://www.victoriapark.wa.gov.au/events/ 

 

https://www.gosnells.wa.gov.au/Lifestyle/
Leisure_Activities/Major_Events/Jingle_All_the_Way 
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